

Tree News

September 2025

Just a quick Reminder: Two things happening on Saturday September 27th for National Tree Day:

Pruning class at Arbour Crest: 5 minutes east of the South Costco from 9 to noon. This will be a good learning experience for anybody who wants to learn how to prune. Cost is \$60. If people are interested they can call the Arbour Crest office 306-242-8733.

Planting Event - sponsored by Tree Canada/ Meewasin Valley Authority from 1:00 -3:30 p.m. The planting site is at the intersection of Bate Crescent and along the North side of 14th St East between Preston Ave and Leslie Ave where we will be planting 400 trees & shrubs. Join us. Register at: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/tree-canadasnational-tree-day-planting-event-in-saskatoon-tickets-1504384276869?aff=oddtdtcreator A great opportunity to help expand Saskatoon's urban forest.

We Need You. Get involved! Stand up for our trees & join SOS Trees Coalition Today

SOS Trees Coalition is on the move and we have increased our efforts working with the City of Saskatoon to protect our trees. In addition to Arbor Week, our largest public education event, we are advocating for tree protection and increased City tree planting and monitoring of Saskatoon's Urban Forestry Management Plan. Every member and donor is crucial as we build our coalition. Please take a moment today and sign up for your Membership and/or donation today. Thank you!



Memberships can also be purchased by printing out & sending our membership form: https://sostrees.ca/pdf/SOS-Trees-MembershipForm-2022.pdf. Payment can be mailed or sent to us via e-transfer.

Create Your Tree Legacy

A planned gift may be one of the most impactful ways that you can support the trees in Saskatoon. A planned gift, life insurance, annuity, etc. to SOS Trees Coalition will make a difference. A great example is the gift left by Joan Browne. The Joan Browne fund has been a supporter of Arbor Week tree planting activities and other educational programs. We are very thankful for the forethought that Joan Browne had and her vision of Saskatoon with a healthy urban forest. For more information on how you can include SOS Trees Coalition in your estate planning email us at trees@sostrees.ca.



THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS

















SOS Trees Coalition is pleased to offer this electronic newsletter to our members and supporters who have an interest in trees in Saskatoon. Through sharing information we can all be more consistently informed and therefore become better advocates for our urban forest and the individual trees that make life so much more enjoyable. If you do not want to receive this newsletter or to share your comments with us regarding our publication please email us at trees@sostrees.ca You can also follow us on Facebook at SOS Trees Coalition https://www.facebook.com/SOSTreesCoalition.

Membership and contributions to SOS Trees Coalition support the protection and fostering of stewardship of Saskatoon's urban forest. To become a member or supporter go to: membership or you can mail directly to: 1618 9th Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K3A1. SOS Trees Coalition is a registered charity.